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Volunteers Sought for Pie Festival Committee

If you like pie, and you like festivals, the City of Kyle has a job for you.

The Kyle City Council has approved the creation of a committee to explore the creation of a City of Kyle Pie
Festival. The first job of the Pie Festival Committee is to determine if there is support in the community for the
event. Then, if the support is determined to be adequate, the committee will plan and serve as hosts for Kyle’'s first
ever Pie Festival.

Kyle Mayor Pro Tem, Samantha Bellows-LeMense, has been appointed to lead the Pie Festival Committee. If you
are interested in signing on to help bring this event to reality, please contact Mrs. LeMense by email
at samantha4kyle [at] gmail [dot] com (subject: Pie%20Festival%20Committee) .

You can also fill out an online form to serve on City of Kyle committees on our web site by clicking here:
http://www.cityofkyle.com/council/committee-volunteer-application

Source URL (retrieved on 2014-04-18 23:34):
http://www.cityofkyle.com/council/volunteers-sought-pie-festival-committee

Page 1 of 1


http://www.cityofkyle.com/council/committee-volunteer-application
http://www.cityofkyle.com/council/volunteers-sought-pie-festival-committee
http://www.tcpdf.org

